‘Friends Of’ Update!

The Committee would just like to give all parents an update as to where the money you have kindly donated to ‘Friends Of’ has gone so far this year.
1) £1000 was donated to school in February 2019 - This was a contribution to the PATH’s programme. Further details on this amazing programme can be obtained at http://www.pathseducation.co.uk
2) The Friends of Committee received a very polite letter from the children on the School Council. They have requested a donation of £250 towards the purchase of “Buddy Benches”.  The committee agreed to donate this money.  Well done to the School Council for raising the rest of the money to purchase these benches. It is expected that the Buddy Benches will be installed at school very soon. 
3) A Cheque for £2000 will be given to school this week. At a meeting tonight it was agreed that this money would be used to:
A) Purchase gymnastic mats.
B) Purchase balance benches which can be used for PE and for seating for the children at school events. 
C) The remainder of the money will be spent on upgrading text books for our children.
Finally some of the money we have raised will be used to provide a lovely tea for the P4 class and their family members after Holy Communion on the 12th May.
The committee are just delighted with the support we have received so far this year.
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